EMBASSY OF GREECE
WASHINGTON D.C.

ANNOUNCEMENT

The Embassy of Greece in Washington D.C. is seeking to hire a
driver.

The candidate should be at least 21 years old at the time of
employment, be fluent in English, be willing to work beyond normal
hours, abide by confidentiality and be a holder of U.S. Passport or
Green Card.

The salary paid will be in accordance with Greek legislation.

The applicants must submit an application letter along with their
curriculum vitae by 23.3.2020 via e-mail (gremb.was@mfa.gr), fax (202
939 1324) or by mail (Embassy of Greece, 2217 Massachusetts
Avenue N.W., Washington, DC 20008).

Washington DC, March 4 2020




